20 April, 2012

Paula Krzebiot
Police Officer, 007 District
1438 W. 63rd St.
Chicago, Il 60636
Subject:  Acceptance of Gift by the City of Chicago Department of Police

Dear Paula Krzebiot:

Under section 2-156-040(f) of the City’s Governmental Ethics ordinance, any City official or employee can accept a gift on the City’s behalf, provided the gift is reported to the Board of Ethics and to the City’s Comptroller (who then adds it to the inventory of City property).  Thus, Deputy Chief Howard W. Lodding accepts this gift, for the Department Armory, Education and Training Division, on behalf of the City of Chicago and Department of Police.  The Patrol Carbine will be assigned an inventory number and recorded with the City Comptroller’s Office and the Board of Ethics. It will then be registered and placed into service.  Thank you for supporting the Chicago Police Department.  

Sincerely,

John F. Pardell
Rangemaster
Education and Training Division

Chicago Police Department

cc:
Garry F. McCarthy--Superintendent-Chicago Police Department


Alfonza Wysinger

Brian S. Murphy


Mr. Steve Berlin-City of Chicago Board of Ethics


Amer Ahmad-City of Chicago Comptrollers Office

